
  
 

Wednesday, October 23rd, Maywood Gym 

   

 
 

 

Tickets will be available to order on School Cash Online 
between Friday Oct. 11th + Friday Oct. 18th. 
Please order one ticket for each child, for only one time slot. 
Maximum two adults per family can attend without a ticket. 

Siblings 5 and under are also welcome without a ticket. 

Time A - 4:00pm – 4:45pm 
Time B - 5:00pm – 5:45pm 
Time C - 6:00pm – 6:45pm 

There are three time slots to choose from. Once a time fills up, 
it will no longer be available. Tickets will be sent home with students. 

 

Entry is FREE, but a non-perishable food item or small 
cash donation is required per person. Donations 
benefit Burnaby Neighbourhood House food hub. 

 

We need volunteers! Please click the link in the email or sign up in the Community Room. 

Maywood 

Monster Mash 


